The Heartbeat of
The Remnant

Articles Needed!!

Have you sensed the call to write an article? Have you read something that you would like to share?
Is God moving in your family or church, and you would like to share it?

Here is what we could use... There is a need for articles around two pages in length. Submission by
electronic media is preferred, as in a CD, or even more preferably, by e-mail. We will accept submission by
regular mail, but please know that we will not be able to return your submissions to you. Pictures or illus-
trations are always welcomed, but please make copies since we will not be able to return these to you once
they are submitted to us.

Some ideas for submission are on the topics of family life and child training, revival, evangelism or
teachings on living a holy life. We also welcome personal testimonies of how God is working in your life or
church. There is a particular need for articles that come from an Anabaptist perspective. This could be a his-
torical tidbit or something current.

Once you have submitted an article please understand that your article may or may not appear in print,
depending on the need and content of each issue. We do receive a lot of mail, and we like to go through
everything that is submitted, pray over it, and ask God for His guidance in our selections.

On the practical side, the more “ready-to-go” your submission is (i.e. proof read, pictures, electronic,
and organized) the easier it is for us here on the Remnant staff, and also might increase the probability of
your article being printed.

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to each of you in advance for prayerfully considering how
God might use you to bless this ministry. May the Lord be glorified!

Please send articles to:
The Heartbeat of the Remnant
400 W. Main St., Ste. 1
Ephrata, PA 17522
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